
Open House
October 30th
5pm-7pm
Carlton Fire District Hall-343 East Roosevelt St.

Join us for Envision Carlton’s Open House on October 30th at the Carlton 
Fire District Hall!

Drop in between 5:00 and 7:00pm to learn about the proposed code 
updates and tell us what you think.

Implementing a variety of housing types 

Simplifying downtown design standards 

Agricultural holding zone updates

Clarifications to public improvement requirements 

Parking standards for downtown and residential uses  

Trees, open space, and riparian corridors 

Adding a non-discretionary review process

Development code updates include:

Scan the QR code or go to the 
website listed below to learn more!

www.ci.carlton.or.us/projectsland/page/envision-carlton

Contact Aimee Amerson for additional questions at
(503) 852-7575 or aamerson@ci.carlton.or.us


